HHGFA EXECUTIVE MEETING MINUTES
APRIL 21, 2021

7:00PM - ZOOM CALL

ATTENDEES; Sarah Dunphy Aimee Voth Jen Charter Bernard Tobin
Julie Gaudry Jaime Manser Sarah Luskey Dee Dee Ridley

Susanne Kalbhenn

HOUSE LEAGUE

e Due to the province wide lockdown we have postponed the information night for parents
regarding the upcoming season. We will schedule an information night once direction from
the province regarding outdoor sport is made clear. Could be early May but will confirm
closer to the time.

e Update on Registrations; Learn To Play has 9 registrations with many more inquiries. U8-
currently have 4 teams of 7 players, U10 — currently has 2 teams of 7 or 1 team of 14, U12
currently has 19 registrations with possibility of 2 teams of 10, and U14/16 will be combined
with 1 team of 12.

o Meeting this weekend with HGSL to discuss the 2021 season — cannot proceed with
scheduling at this time due to the current lockdown situation.

TRAVEL TEAMS

e The organization will abide by the PWSA Return to training / Return To Play— as per PWSA
no team training can resume until after May 20" or TBA in accordance with the Ontario
government restrictions.

e Coaches must submit to PWSA their training cohorts.

e Uniforms — Everything is ready with the exception of jerseys — Julie to follow up with Mike
@ Corbetts

e Coaching certifications are available online for those coaches that need to complete further
certifications.



PERMITS

e There is some discrepancy with permits as to what was requested as to what the town has
given.

e Coaches will be advised that the diamonds and days given to each team are not up for
debate.

e The Town of Halton Hills will not be giving the permits to organizations until more is known
of the current Covid-situation.

e Halton Hawks is holding onto the May weekend permits should any teams want to use those
fields for practice — pending lockdown situation.

MASKS

e Denis has received the order of masks, those who ordered can arrange pick up from him.

COvID-19

e Ontario is now in a Lockdown situation until May 20" or TBD..

UPCOMING MEETING

e May 19" @ 7:00pm



